
 

 

AUBURN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  
      ASPHALT REPLACEMENT NOTICE 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
This is to inform you that on Friday, October 27th, our vendor,  
JB Bostick Paving Company will begin removing and replacing 
isolated areas of damaged asphalt as shown in the enclosed 
diagram. The complex will not be closed but please anticipate 
minimal traffic delays from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM on this day. 
 
This project will be conducted according to the following safety 
rules: 
 

During this process we would ask you to please adhere to the 
following precautionary measures: 

 Please proceed slowly throughout this general area.  

 Please be mindful of road surface conditions (dust, etc.) 

 Please be mindful of trucks and equipment. 

 Anticipate minimal traffic delays. 

 
These instructions are being provided to prevent any damages to 

your vehicle(s) or personal property. Therefore, it is extremely 
necessary that you take responsibility to follow them. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 
on-site JB Bostick Paving Company Project Manager, Ryan 
Shoemaker, at 714-853-2637.  

 
Thank you for your help and cooperation! 


